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2025 Government Meetings held at City Hall upstairs in the G.L.”Pete” Gilleland Council Chambers.  The public is invited to attend.  
• 5:00PM  Mayor & City Council Regular Mtgs:   JAN  9     FEB 3      MAR 3      APR 7      MAY  5      JUN  2     AUG  4     SEPT 8      NOV  3     DEC  1     

• 5:00PM   Mayor & Council Work Sessions:   MAR 17     APR 21     MAY 19     JUN 16      JUL 21    AUG 18     SEP 22     OCT 20    NOV 17     DEC 15 

• 5:30PM   Dawsonville Planning Commission:  JAN 13    FEB  10    MAR 10    APR 14   MAY  12    JUN  9    JUL  14   AUG  11   SEP 15    OCT 13    NOV 10    DEC  8 

• 5:30PM   Historic Preservation Commission:     FEB 24    APR 28     JUN 23    AUG 25    OCT 27     DEC  2                     

• 5:30PM Dawsonville Downtown Development Authority:    JAN 27   MAR 24    MAY 8    JUL  28   SEP 29    NOV 6  * Watch live on Facebook  

     Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!             

       Let’s take time to appreciate the big and little blessings we have. We all have something 

to be thankful for! 

                         

                                                       John Walden, Mayor 

 

 

 

City Hall will be closed  
 

Tuesday & Wednesday, December  24-25  in observance of Christmas  

December 31– January 1 in observance of the New Year.  

Garbage pickup holiday schedule 

Garbage pickup during the week of      
Christmas &  New Years will be as                
follows: 

       Thursday, December 26th 

       Thursday, January 2, 2025           

We have expanded 

our food pantry in 

front of City Hall to 

better meet the 

needs of our         

community. 



      A message from your City Manager… 

The holidays are almost here. A great thanks to everyone involved with the annual Christmas program kicking off the season for 
the city. This year’s event was our largest and best attended ever with over 50 entries in the parade (congratulations to the win-
ners), over 60 booths as the Jingle Market. Santa visited with hundreds of people, nine food trucks were on hand, everyone en-
joyed the entertainment, the weather was brisk making it feel like Christmas, and the tree lighting went well. We hope everyone 
enjoyed the event as much as we did. 
 
Our fine city celebrated its 165th birthday on December 2nd with a ceremony and refreshments. We hope you were able to join us. 
 
With Christmas almost upon us, those of us serving our great city wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas with the reason for 

the season, the birth of Christ, foremost in your heart. And may God bless you in 2025.      Bob Bolz 

 

                                                                               

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

                       
   

                       
       

      
      
  

 

Public Works Director 
Trampas Hansard 

trampas.hansard@dawsonville-ga.gov   

(706) 531-6454 
_________________________________ 

City Clerk 
 Beverly Banister 

beverly.banister@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 265-3256 
________________________________ 

Accounts Payable  
Event Coordinator 

Sara Beacham 

sara.beacham@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4919 

______________________________ 

Customer Service 
Beth Tuttle 

beth.tuttle@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4918 

________________________________ 

For after hours water/sewer  

emergencies, 706-265-3256  

City Manager 

Robert D. (Bob) Bolz 
bob.bolz@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 429-4524 

————————————————- 

Finance Administrator 

Robin Gazaway 
robin.gazaway@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4917 

_____________________________________ 

Zoning Admin. Asst. 
Stacy Harris 

706-203-4923 

stacy.harris@dawsonville-ga.gov 

______________________________ 

Building Inspector  
Code Enforcement 

Clay Moss 

706-203-4925 

clay.moss@dawsonville-ga.gov  

 

 

Utility Billing Technician  
Tracy Smith 

tracy.smith@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 203-4920 

Pay your bill online @ 

www.dawsonville-ga.gov 

_______________________________ 

Utilities Director 

Jacob Barr 

jacob.barr@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 344-2162 

_______________________________ 

Downtown Development Director  
Amanda Edmondson  

amanda.edmondson@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 203-4922    

_____________________________________ 

Planning Director  
Ron Haynie  

ron.haynie@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 203-4926    


